
There have been some adjustments made in the 
housing arrangement of your block during the last week. 
Our records now show that the following apartments are 
ready for occupancy of persons coming to this center 
from Jerome. 

We will appreciate having you check these 
vacancies and inform us if any corrections or additions 
should be made to the list. 
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